

Liquor Control Board

225 4th Street North Fargo, ND 58102

Phone: 701.241.1301 Fax: 701.241.8184

SSprague@FargoND.gov

MEMORANDUM

To: Liquor Control Board Members

From: Steve Sprague, City Auditor

Date: August 12, 2020

Re: Liquor Control Board Meeting Cancellation Notice

The August 19, 2020 Liquor Control Board Meeting is cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 16, 2020 at 1:30 pm in the City Commission Room, City Hall located at 225 4 St N.